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Committee Vote:  Favorable, as amended 6-0-3 (In favor: Chair Ivey, Council Members Dernoga, 
Fisher, Hawkins, Olson, and Watson. Abstained: Council Members Blegay, Burroughs, and 
Oriadha). 
 
CR-063-2024 was introduced and referred to the Committee of the Whole on July 9, 2024. The 
Resolution approves the County Council's portion of the Memorandum of Understanding for 
phase 2 of the public-private partnership for school construction.  
  
The MOU sets out the roles, rights, and responsibilities between the Prince George's County 
Board of Education (BOE), the Prince George's County Public Schools, the Interagency 
Commission on School Construction (IAC), Prince George's County, and the Maryland Stadium 
Authority (MSA). 
  
During the Committee meeting, PGCPS provided a summary of the IAC concerns regarding the 
project. Jason Washington, from PGCPS, noted that the discrepancy is primarily in the 
documents used where PGCPS was using Blueprint legislation and the IAC was using current 
COMAR regulations. The discrepancies are in the design and construction details. 
 
On July 09, 2024, the Committee of the Whole voted favorable, as amended: 6-0-3. 
 


